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Dec. 21, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Please remember that the last day of school before Christmas break is 
December 21.  We will have an 11:00 dismissal and there is no after 
care.   
 
 
We are thankful for so many things this school year. Thank you to our 
wonderful, dedicated teachers and staff. Thank you for our strong, loving 
and considerate parents for every sacrifice they make for our children. 
Thank you to our terrific priests and parish staff.  
 
We have had a number of great events leading up to Christmas break. A 
special thanks goes to St. Celestine Parents Club, Girl Scouts, Cub Scouts, 
Boy Scouts, Celtic's Athletics, Men's Club, Women’s Club and the St. 
Celestine School Board. These organizations make this school the special 
place it is. 
 
Blessings to you and your families over Christmas break!  We are thankful 
that you are part of the St. Celestine School family and look forward to 
seeing you on January 8, 2024. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 



PACK THE GYM 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 12/20/23 is Pack the Gym & 8th Grade 
Appreciation Night! Come out to support the Celtic 

Boys Basketball Program all night!  
5pm: 4th Grade Boys 

6pm: 5th/6th Grade Boys 
7pm: 7th Grade Boys 
8pm: 8th Grade Boys* 

 
Gym Opens to the fans 4:45 

*8th grade appreciation presentation prior to the start of the game.  



 

INSTRUCTIONAL BASKETBALL UPDATE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Both December instructional basketballs are being 
postponed until we return to school in January.  

The new dates will be  
 

January 9th 
 &  

January 16th* 
 

*indicates pizza party day,  
 
 
 



When:

Thursday, January 11  

5:00 - 8:00 PM

Where:

3131 Thatcher Ave, 

River Grove, IL 60171

Join Us For A 

FUNDRAISER 

Mention 

St. Celestine 

Parents’ Club 

when you order!

15% 
of the proceeds 

will be donated 

to 

St. Celestine 

Parents’ Club!



Uniform Donations Needed! 

Please donate SCS uniforms 
(clean and in good condition) to 

St. Celestine Parents’ Club 

Tuesday, January 16th 
& Wednesday, January 17th

Students turning in 
school uniforms can earn an 

Out of Uniform Pass for 2023-2024

Place uniforms in a plastic bag with slip below.

Student Name: ________________________

     Grade/Classroom: _______________       

Are you wondering 
what to do with 

uniforms that just don’t 
fit anymore?



THANKS
to your

SUPPORT

$380.00
the SCS Parents Club 

received a donation of

from


